

Winter 2025 Newsletter

We would like to wish all of our families a Happy New Year! We are excited for a newsletter to share what is happening at our Club!

Fall Travel Wrap-Up

Each of our teams improved throughout the fall season, enhancing their teamwork, individual skills, and their play on the pitch. Before we head indoors for our winter season we would like to extend our congratulations to our teams that finished first or second in their leagues.

- 2016M Premier, CPYSL, 1st
- 2016F Premier, CPYSL, 2nd
- 2015M Premier, APL, 1st
- 2012F Premier, EDP, 1st
- 2009M Premier, CPYSL, 1st

We would also like to recognize our Teams of the Months. This honor was earned for outstanding play during that month.

- 2017M Premier October '24
- 2008M Elite November '24
- 2010F Elite December '24

All of our teams will be training in January, February, and March at In the Net and Mary's Training Center to prepare for the Spring season.

Winter Recreational

Our Winter recreational program will be starting in January. This focuses on gameplay at each session, with oversight from one of our CASA pro coaches. Teams will vary each session to provide variety. U13/U14 and U11/U12 will play at In the Net, and U5 through U10 will play futsal at Harrisburg Christian School.

Stay tuned for registration information on our Spring Recreational, registration should go live in mid January!

High School Award

Congratulations to our players who were recognized for their play during the high school season!

Mairin Dufresne (2008F Elite) – Mid-Penn Commonwealth 1st team

Samantha Seager (2008F Elite) – Mid-Penn Keystone 3rd team

Violet Pursell (2008F Elite) – Mid-Penn Keystone 2nd team

Mikayla Matincheck (2008F Elite) – Mid-Penn Commonwealth 3rd team

Hunter Lemmon (2008M Elite) – Tri-Valley 1st team



Logan Weaber (2008M Elite) – Tri-Valley 2nd team

Daniel Augustine (2008M Elite) – Mid-Penn Commonwealth 2nd team

Aiden Grella (2008M Elite) – Mid-Penn Keystone 2nd team

Noah Locus (2008M Elite) – PCAC All Conference

Carter Ramberger (former 2006M Elite) – Mid-Penn Commonwealth 3rd team

Nate Rogalski (former 2006M Elite) – Mid-Penn Keystone 3rd team

Fall Recreational Tournament

We had another successful Recreational Tournament to end the Fall season on November 9 (Boys) and November 10 (Girls). All of the U5 through U12 CASA teams competed in a one-day tournament to determine the winner of each age group. The weather cooperated and the kids got to enjoy the final matches of the season against their friends on other CASA teams.

Freedom Festival

Our Freedom Festival will be here before you know it! This is a one-day tournament for U9 – U12 teams and a great way to start the Spring Season.

April 18 (Boys) & April 19 (Girls)

https://www.casasoccer.org/freedom-festival



New Travel Coaches

As we continue to provide a quality travel program we have added four new coaches to our Technical Staff.

Anthony Colardo is the coach for the 2016M Blue team. Luis Partida is the coach for the 2017M Blue team. Scott Zarbus is the assistant coach for the 2017M Blue team as well as the 2012M Premier team. We wish the coaches and their teams the best of luck as they continue their season!





Anthony Colardo



Luis Partida

Little Ballers

Our favorite program for U3 and U4 is back again this Spring! This is a co-ed program to get a fun introduction to soccer. The players will get have sessions in an environment to get comfortable with a soccer ball at their feet while using their imagination.



casasoccer.org/little-ballers

Spring Recreational

The top Recreational program in Central PA is now open for registrations. This Spring the program is open for U19 (2006) through U5 (2020) with teams for boys and girls. The cost for returning Fall players is \$110 while new players are \$135 (increased cost due to uniform). Once a week our pro coaches will conduct diRECt (drills and instruction for RECreational training) sessions through U10 age groups this year.

For more information and to register: casasoccer.org/rec-spring-2025



Travel Tryouts

CASA will be holding our Travel Tryouts for the 2025 - 2026 season at the end of April. More information on tryouts will be available on our webpage and social media soon!



Donations

CASA is a non-profit organization, classified as a 501c3. With this designation all donations to the club are tax deductible. Many companies will match a charitable donation, so if are able to donate before the end of the year please see if your company will match it for even more benefit to the Club! All donations are used to keep our registration costs low or purchasing new equipment! Thank you!

Follow us on social media!



